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11th March 2018   

Mass Times 
Monday to Friday: 10.30 a.m. and 12.45 p.m.  

Saturday: 10.30 a.m. and 6.00 p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sunday: 9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m. and 6.00 p.m.  

Thank You 3rd / 4th March  1st Collection €500   

2nd Collection (Share) €345 

Confessions                                                                           
Monday to Saturday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament                                                           

Monday to Friday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass to 12.30 p.m.  

Website: www.procathedral.ie 

God so loved the world ! 

 PRAYING DURING LENT 
The Lent Readings 2018                                             

for prayer and preaching 
 

 

 
 

Wednesdays 14th & 21st March   

St Kevin’s Oratory                                                                            
11.15 a.m. to 12.30 p.m.  

with Fr Kieran J. O’Mahony, OSA 

On Tuesdays and Fridays from 5.00 to 5.30 p.m.                                       

there will be Sung Vespers.   
Vespers is also called Evening Prayer, it takes place as dusk 

begins to fall. Evening Prayer gives thanks for the day just 

past and makes an evening sacrifice of praise to God                  
(Psalm 141:1).  

 Saturday 17th March  
St. Patrick                                                          

Principal Patron of Ireland 
 

6.00 p.m. Vigil Mass (Friday) 
 

 

10.30 a.m. Chapter Mass  
Aifreann Phádraig Naofa 

 

in the presence of Uachtarán na hÉireann,                                   
Michael D. Higgins 

 

In attendance - Archbishop Diarmuid Martin, D.D.   
and the Metropolitan Chapter. 

 

Principal Celebrant & Homilist - 
Fr Paddy Madden, (Aughrim Street Parish) 

 

The Palestrina Choir.  Director - Blánaid Murphy.                                                                  
Organist- Professor Gerard Gillen. 

 

************** 

6.00 p.m. Vigil Mass (Saturday 17th March) 

Fifth Sunday of Lent 

The Annual Collection for        

CROSSCARE Youth Services - 
Social Support Agency of the                

Catholic Archdiocese of Dublin                  

will be at all Masses                            

next weekend 17th / 18th March 
It will replace the normal Share Collection. 

CROSSCARE’s mission is to provide 

innovative and relevant services to 

those most in need.  

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Psalm_141

